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23rd May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Queen's Jubilee celebrations, we would like to invite you into school for a picnic 
on the field from 12:15-1:05pm on Friday 10th June.  
 
There will be a cake sale and the lolly trolley will also be out. Therefore, if you could bring, 
donate or bake any buns or cakes for the cake sale that would be greatly appreciated.  
 
As well as this, there will be an opportunity for you to take a look at the work the children have 
produced during the week in an exhibition of the Queen's life, which will be presented in the 
hall. 
 
We hope to see lots of you there to celebrate. 
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